
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

January 31, 2025 

Tomorrow evening, February 1st is the SMS Foundation event.  There are a limited 

number of tickets available for this lovely event.  The evening is an opportunity to 

dress up, enjoy delicious food, win great prizes and support a wonderful cause all 

while being amazed at the transformation of the Parish Center!  

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

It’s that time again! We are seeking cookie donations for the Foundation Dinner on 
Saturday, February 1st. 

If you’re able to contribute, donations can be dropped off Friday afternoon or at any time 

on Saturday. Whether homemade or store-bought, your cookies would be greatly 

appreciated—desserts are always a highlight of the evening! 

We would be grateful if you could consider donating a dozen or two of your favorite cookies 

to make the event extra special. 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 
 

 
We had a great week celebrating Catholic Schools Week!   

 

We were able to capture and All School photo in our school spirit shirts!  

Hard to believe there are 212 students in this photo plus staff!   



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 



   

 

   

 

 

Congratulations to the January Students of the Month who were recognized for the Virtue of 

Prudence and the related virtue of Docility; willingness to be taught.  Recognized were 

Hayes Fenton, Aurora McCarty, Nora Polen, Graham Caldwell, Brody Skinner, Blake 

Sanderson, Reese Black, Henry Ware, Ethan Gao, Torsten Depuy, Silas Adams, Juliana 

Williams, Eden Faust, Carson Cunningham and Evan Huffman.   (The two Kindergarten 

students were missing from today’s photo.) 
 

 

 

 

 

Irish Boosters are organizing the Elementary Volleyball Spring League.  The 

following link is to express interest.  Questions?  Please contact Alison Smith.  

 

 

St. Mary Catholic Elementary Volleyball Sign up 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1l349BQF9bacYhQcS5viFRXorcDgZfcq7AwxDxDfhE8E/viewform?edit_requested=true


   

 

   

 

 
 

Home and School News 

  
 

  

Catholic Schools week has been so much fun, and we 

appreciate all the volunteers and staff that have made this 

week a success. Special thanks to Bri Moore and Tammi 

Bradley for all the behind-the-scenes planning for this 

week. We are all so blessed to be a part of St. Mary 

Catholic School.  
  



   

 

   

 

Home and school are hosting a Stuffie Sleepover. Please 

see our attached flyer for this fun event!  

  

Class Valentine parties will be Friday, February 14th at 

2:45 pm. Please check with your teacher for classes P3 

and P4 for date and time. 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 



   

 

   

 

 
Orders may be placed by emailing Ms. Tokodi at 

elizabethtokodi@stmaryscatholic.org 

 

mailto:elizabethtokodi@stmaryscatholic.org

